
Concern  for  missing  South
Queensferry  man  Scott
Mackenzie

Police are appealing for information in order to trace a 34-
year-old man, who is missing from the South Queensferry area.

Scott Mackenzie was last seen yesterday around 9pm leaving the
Ferry Tap Inn, High Street, South Queensferry.

Officers  are  growing  increasingly  concerned  for  Scott’s
welfare and are eager to trace his whereabouts.

Scott is described as a white man with a slim build.  He is
around 5ft 6” in height and has brown hair.  He was last seen
wearing  a  white  t-shirt,  blue  denim  jeans,  a  brown/green
leather jacket (Ted Baker) and red coloured shoes.

Inspector James Sinclair said:  “We are becoming increasingly
concerned for Scott’s welfare and are eager to trace him as
soon as possible.

“Anyone  with  information  regarding  Scott’s  whereabouts  is
asked to contact police immediately.”

Those with information regarding Scott’s whereabouts are asked
to  contact  Police  Scotland  on  101  or  anonymously  through
Crimestoppers on 0800 555 111.
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